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Wednesday 3™ January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Today your child has come home with a bin bag! On Tuesday 9% January 2018, children will begin their learning
about ‘understanding sustainable development’. Children will be learning about solutions for waste management
and how recycling has a part to play.

We will start by investigating each child’s rubbish for this week. Therefore, please could you keep this bin bag
somewhere safe within your home and every time your child has rubbish (excluding food rubbish), make sure it goes
in their bin bag (rather than your usual family household bin). Children will have carrier bags at school to ensure the
rubbish that they create within school time can be added to their bin bag from home next week!

Please ensure your child brings their bin bag of rubbish into school on Tuesday 9% January 2018. If you need any
support with this, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We look forward to sharing our learning with you on our class web page next week.

With thanks for your continued support,

Lisa Regan



